
From: peter robson  
Sent: 16 November 2023 08:43 
To: Planning Committee  
Subject: Application 2023/2510/P 
 
Dear Committee 
 
It is imperative that this monstrous proposal is rejected by the planning 
committee which defies logic and would provide a blight on the landscape of 
Camden. 
 
The proposal is incompatable with the urban landscape and will overshadow in 
all respects the British Musuem. 
 
Perhaps this is an attempt by the developers to secure a reduced scheme with 
a subsequent application by the use of shock tactics which a common 
approach in the development process! 
 
The committee should respect the reports submitted by the guardians of the 
neighbourhood such as English Heritage and at a local level the Covent Garden 
Community Association. 
 
Let's hope that common sense will prevail and the application will be rejected 
out of hand despite the "cash incentives"  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Peter J Robson BSc, MRICS 
7A Neals Yard 
Covent Garden 
WC2H 9DP 
 
 


